
 
 
 
 
February 11, 2021 
 
Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary VIA E-FILING 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
Re:   Public Comments of Clean Energy Organizations  
 In the Matter of Xcel Energy’s 2020-2034 Upper Midwest Resource Plan 
 PUC Docket No. E002/RP-19-368 

 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

The clean energy organizations Fresh Energy, Clean Grid Alliance, Union of Concerned 
Scientists, and the Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy (collectively the “Clean 
Energy Organizations” or “CEOs”) submit these Comments on the 2020-2034 Upper Midwest 
Integrated Resource Plan filed by Northern States Power d/b/a Xcel Energy. 

 

 
Respectfully,  
 
/s/Ellen Anderson      
Ellen Anderson 
Climate Program Director 
Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy 
 
Attorney for Clean Energy Organizations 

EA/edl 
 
cc: e-Dockets electronic service recipients 
 


